Office of Hon Dr David Clark

MP for Dunedin North
Minister of Health Associate Minister of Finance

18 MAY 2018

Jem Traylen
'fyi-request-7658-d3750659 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA H201803007

Dear Jem Traylen

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Minister of Health, the Hon Dr David Clark,
received by email on 19 April 2018 and seeking

"a list of all briefings received from the Ministry of Health up to 31 March 2018."

Your request has been refused under Section 18(d) of the Act as the information is already publicly
available.

The information you seek is included in a Written Parliamentary Question lodged by the Hon Michael
Woodhouse and can be found at

https://www.parliament.nz/en/pb/order-paper-questions/written-

questions/document/WQ_05847 2018/5847-2018-hon-michael-woodhouse-to-the-health-minister

You have the right under Section 28 of the Act to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision.

Yours sincerely

/a e/
Jarred Griffiths

Ministerial Advisor
Office of the Minister of Health
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